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Employee Recognition 

Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a member of our 
campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and modeling WSU values. 

 
 
                                                 Carolyn Healey 
                      Sociology and Hispanic, Liberal, & INTDS Studies     
Ms. Healey is a very courteous and dependable person and executes all her duties for 
the different Depts that function under the umbrella of the School of Justice promptly and 
efficiently. 
 
 

           Tatyana Horne 
            Human Resources 

Tatyana Horne in Human Resources who has taken over from Tina Bones in HR is a very 
helpful and competent person. 

 
 

Maggie Balch, Shannon Green, John Zocco, Sydney Maiden, Mark Mankus,                   
Ashley Ewick, Kuman Brown, Max Silverman, June Tanski, Dawn Whitehill,  

& Cheryl Guimond 
          Residential Life & Student Affairs 

These staff members and their administrative staff are being recognized for their 

continued guidance and support (emotional, academic, and professional) to students 

throughout the academic year and beyond now that the University has some year-round 

housing. These folks are on call 24/7, whether it’s required or not and especially during 

the academic year, having to deal with the many issues and emergencies that arise on a 

college campus that has over 1,700 residential students and a commuter population.  

They come to work every day to do their jobs for our students and students appreciate 

them; some students even stop into various Student Affairs and Residential Life offices 

just to say hi and talk about their day or week, or they just need someone to talk to 

regarding school and/or personal problems they may be having or guidance about their 

future plans. The staff in these two departments do so much for our students that the 

whole campus may not see or know about, and for that, a BIG THANK YOU for being 

there for our student’s day and night. 

       
                                           Tony Santos, Jose Texidor, Kelly Cooley, & Luis Gonzalez 

             Envronmental & Dining Services 
We wanted to reach out and extend a special thank you to the folks who set up the 

Scanlon Banquet Hall and Loughman Livingroom for us on Mon 5/22 and Tues 5/23. The 

EMS set up request that was made on our behalf was a little vague and when we arrived 

it was set up as requested in EMS. However we quickly realized that we needed 

additional tables and chairs for the event and we notified facilities manager, Tony Santos 

who helped maintainers, Jose Texidor and Luis Gonzales set up additional tables in 

chairs for us (there may have been one or two additional people helping, but we were in 

panic mode so may have missed somebody). Their promptness, professionalism and 

patience were sincerely appreciated. Kelly Cooley from catering scrambled to find linens 

for the tables to make everything beautiful in time for when folks arrived. I’m happy to 

report that the event was successful thanks in big part to the efforts of facilities and 

catering.  


